
 
 

 
 
 
Littlehampton Beach - Wednesday 2nd July 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

In order for your child to have the best possible time on our trip to Littlehampton, please read the 
following information carefully.  

What your child should wear  
Please send your child to school in their Active Uniform and comfortable PE shoes or trainers. 
Your child should also wear a named hat in case of hot weather. Please provide swimwear or a 
change of clothes.  

What your child should bring  
Please provide the following in a named rucksack:  
- Small towel  
- Disposable bottle of water  
- Packed lunch in a disposable carrier bag  
- Sun cream  
- Hat (named)  
- Your child may bring a small bucket and spade/sand toys.  
Please note that teachers/adults will not take responsibility for these items.  
Please DO NOT bring:  
- Inflatable toys  
- Balls  

Before the trip  
Please apply sun cream to your child before they come to school. They should bring sun cream 
to top up throughout the day. Any travel sickness or allergy medication should also be taken 
before children come to school. Please speak to your class teacher if your child will need to be 
given medication for the return journey.  

When to drop off and collect your child  
Please arrive at school at 8.00am for an 8.15am departure and be ready to collect your child at 
4pm. A text will be sent if this time changes.  

Many thanks for your support!  
The Year 2 team  
 



 

 

 


